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Meeting Date:  02/05/24 

Name:  Don Seeman 

Department:  Building Department 

Topic:  1269 Caton Farm Road Permit Fee Reduction 

Summary:  As discussed at the January 22, 2024 Work Session meeting 1269 Caton Farm Road 

is requesting a reduction in their building permit fee from $16,080.00 to $2,680.00 with the 

understanding that $9,040.00 has already been paid for the initial permit and renewal.  Approval 

would give the applicant until April 30, 2024 to complete the project. 

Recommended Council Action:  Approval of the reduction in permit fee from $16,080.00 to 

$2,680.00. 

Financial Impact: 

Funding Source: 

 Budgeted Amount:  

 Cost:  

Attachments:  

 

 

 

 


